Thursday February 8", 2024
To whom it may concern,

This is to inform the commission that we had a revision of the AARP Issue Ad
Script. The original schedule was suppose to begin on Monday 2/5/25. The new
script caused a delay of the start date to Wednesday 2/7. That order has been
uploaded to the sight.

Steve Cormier
General Manger of the Radio Vermont Group and WDEV



